
JOHN HOWARD SOCIETY OF BRANDON VOLUNTEER ORIENTATION – 

MARCH 24, 2022 

 

We are currently looking for volunteers for our Men’s Resource Centre and the Food Rescue 

Grocery Store. We will be holding a Volunteer Orientation to discuss the following 

information: 

1. Inform you about our mission, goals and culture – what we do 

2. Educate you about our history 

3. Our role in the community 

4. Explain further the role expectations, responsibilities and tasks required for our Men’s 

Resource Centre and the Food Store Grocery. 

 

The Orientation will be held on March 24, 2022.  In order to save your seat for this 

orientation, please complete the attached Volunteer Application form and return to Dayna, 

Volunteer Coordinator at dbudinski@brandonjohnhoward.ca 
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